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Summer Discos – Friday 19th July 

 
     

Stikin Name Labels 

 

    
 

Upcoming PTFA Events 2019 

Friday 19th July PTFA Summer Discos  

 

Find us on Facebook or Twitter - Markeaton PTFA 

Registered charity No. 1073293 

 

 

Infant disco 18:00-19:00 

Junior disco 19:15-20:15 

Tickets are £2 and are on sale in the playground now. 

Markeaton children only and ALL children must be accompanied by an 

adult. 

The PTFA are not responsible for supervising children at the discos. 

Accompanying adults are to be present in the school building please. 

As per school policy – no children with mobile phones 

For an alternative to sew on or iron on name labels, STIKINS from 

label planet provide stick on name labels. 

 

By ordering through the link on the PTFA page on the Markeaton 

Primary website http://www.markeaton.derby.sch.uk/ptfa 

and quoting 12935, 30% of every order goes to Markeaton PTFA. 

 

http://www.markeaton.derby.sch.uk/ptfa


 



 
 

PTFA committee  

The end of the 2018/2019 academic year will see Maria Kneale step down from her position as Co-Chair of 

Markeaton PTFA after 2 years. On behalf of the team I would like to say a huge thank you to Maria for her 

amazing support, commitment and contribution towards all the events that the PTFA have organised 

together. Maria has been a key member of the committee and we are very sad to see her go! 

Myself (Chair), Jo Hinchley (Secretary) and Gemma Brown (Treasurer) will be continuing into our third and 

final year – if we are voted back in at the September AGM! And we would like to open up the invitation for the 

role of Co-Chair to all parents/carers from September. 

As a charity, we can continue to operate as a 3-member committee, but this is the minimum and it will reduce 

the number of events we can cover so if you would like to get involved and are interested in the role you will 

be joining a very supportive team! 

Looking ahead another year; 2019/2020 will be our last year on the committee and we will be looking for a 

new committee from September 2020 so again if this is something you are interested in, please come and get 

involved with the events over the next year and come and talk to us. 

For me personally, being part of the committee is really rewarding – don’t get me wrong, there are times 

when my spinning plates are wobbling and I’m questioning why I’m sat writing the PTFA weekly newsletter at 

midnight or why the Christmas card companies get the orders SO wrong! But over the past couple of years 

we’ve built up not only a really great team, that plans and delivers some fantastic events for the children and 

the community, but also good friendships, laughs and fun and we’ve raised a heap of money for the school! 

We would really like the PTFA to continue at Markeaton after 2020 as it is an integral part of the school 

community and whoever does step into the roles will still have support and handover from us all. 

 

If you want to find out more about the co-chair role for 2019/2020 or are interested in getting involved in the 

PTFA now and in the future, please get in touch…. In the playground, on the Markeaton PTFA Facebook page 

or email MarkeatonPTFA@gmail.com 

 

Thanks 

Helen Joy 

(Markeaton PTFA Chair) 

 

 

Parent, Teacher and Friends Association (PTFA) 

Registered Charity 1073293 

Bromley Street, Derby, DE22 1HL 

Telephone 01332 347374 

 


